
 

   

  

 

 

 

 1O DOWNING STREET    
LONDON SW1A 2AA 

 
THE PRIME MINISTER 16 November 2022 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Dominic  

 

I thank you for your letter and the recommendation that the two formal complaints against you 

in previous roles are investigated independently. I know that you will be keen to address the 

complaints made against you and agree that proceeding in this way is the right course of action.  

 

Integrity, professionalism and accountability are core values of this Government. It is right that 

these matters are investigated fully. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Right Honourable Dominic Raab MP 

 


